
 Dear Students and Parents/Guardians, 

 Hello and welcome to 5th grade! We hope that you all will have a fun and relaxing summer, and are 
 looking forward to seeing you when school starts up. We are all excited about our new classes and 
 can’t wait to get to know all of you. Along with all the interesting academics that you’ll work on this 
 year, all of the teachers have planned a number of di�erent and exciting activities that (we hope) 
 will make 5th grade your favorite year ever! Below is your child's school supply list for the upcoming 
 school year. We ask that you please have these supplies for the first day of school on August 30th. 

 5th Grade Supply List 

 ❏ 3 1-subject notebooks 
 ❏ 3 one subject pocket folders 
 ❏ Pencil case 
 ❏ Pencils 
 ❏ Eraser 
 ❏ Pens (two di�erent colors) 
 ❏ Crayons 
 ❏ Markers 
 ❏ Scissors 
 ❏ Highlighter 
 ❏ Ruler (with cm and inches) 
 ❏ Glue sticks 
 ❏ 1 package sticky notes (ie Post-Its) 
 ❏ Expo markers 
 ❏ Expo eraser (you can use a clean sock or felt) 
 ❏ Headphones for Chromebook (in a Ziploc bag with child’s first and last name) 
 ❏ Independent reading book 
 ❏ Box of tissues 
 ❏ Wipes 

 If you are experiencing financial constraints at this time and can not purchase these supplies for 
 your child, please email Jen or Ileen (members of our O�ce Team) asap with your child's full name 
 and grade level for this upcoming year. You can email Jen at  jduvall@easton.k12.ma.us  or Ileen at 
 iwright@easton.k12.ma.us  . Also, don’t forget your  Summer Reading & Math Assignments. Be sure 
 to look at the Summer Reading & Math packet for instructions. Enjoy your vacation, and we’ll see 
 everyone on the first day of school! 

 Sincerely, Mrs. Chase and Mrs. Prisco 
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